
 

 

13th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Code Club 

Mrs Dennis will be offering children in Years 3-6 the opportunity of attending Code club which 
will run on a Tuesdays after school from 3.15-4.15pm. The club will start on Tuesday 3rd June  
and will run throughout the Summer term. 

During the club, children will be given the opportunity to explore and learn all about coding. 
They will look at different uses for Micro:Bits as well as how to use block coding to programme 
sprites in Scratch. Learning to code is more than just a vocational skill: it changes the way 
children analyse and solve problems and encourages creative thinking and collaboration. 

There is no cost associated with this club. If your child would like to attend, please complete 
the permission slip below and return to school as soon as possible. Due to the popularity of 
this club in previous years, places will be allocated by randomly drawing names to ensure 
fairness. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Grainger 
Headteacher  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Code Club 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………..Class:…………………………………………. 

* I will collect my child from Code club at 4.15pm/ 

*I give permission for my child to walk home after Code club (Year 5/6 only).  

(*please delete as appropriate). 

Signed:………………………………………………………..Print:……………………….……..…………………… 

Contact number: …………………………………………………………………………….………………………… 



 

 

 


